
Cursillo Secretariat Meeting at Our Lady of Fatima                                                                        June 22, 2019 

In Attendance:  Fr. Joe Brando, Dick Shriver, Lois Schering, Deacon Bill Jacobs, Angie Feltz, Velma Burke, 
Dave Campbell, Baron Johnson, Jim and Lynne Connors, Mary Morrissey.   
 
Absent were Lance Lyons, Debbie Ferreri and Bogdan Vacaliuc 
 
Deacon Bill opened with a prayer; we did not group as we just grouped in School of leaders meeting. 
 
Mary Morrissey passed around a copy of minutes from last meeting – they were approved. 
 
Pre-Cursillo:  Dick began with a report from Lance Lyons who is absent.  Lance will be dropping Candidates names 

from list if they are over 2 years old, notifying them and their sponsor. They will need to fill out a new application if 

interested in making another weekend. 

3rd Day:  Jim Connors mentioned that he had a conversation with Debbie (absent)about staying on at both 
Spanish and Anglo weekends for set-up. That he would assist her and also could store some items when not in 
use. Velma can also store things if necessary and we are still investigating whether Foothills campground can 
accommodate some items ….. 
 
Post Cursillo:  Dave reported how much good content we have for the upcoming Rooster Crows. It will come 
out mid July, Velma will submit School of leaders article  and we are asking for all to turn in articles ASAP 
 
School of Leaders:  Velma would like to visit at least one parish in each Deanery with a School of Leaders 
message 
 
Baron said we have a $5680 balance soon to be hit with $3000 for the Spanish weekends. We hope to be 
 re-imbursed…….. 
 
 
We decided to skip the July Secretariat meeting due to lack of officers able to attend. The August Secretariat 
meeting will be held at ST THOMAS THE APOSTLE IN LENIOR CITY on the 17th after 9:00AM Mass –room 118 
The Next School of leaders will be September 21st at St Thomas also room 118 after 9:00 am Mass with lunch 
and then Secretariat Meeting immediately after…. 
 
We are forging ahead with plans for CdC in October.  Applications are circulating -  and a 12.00 fee for 
electronic copy of the notes from the meeting will be available. Mass at 8:00 am each day.  Going forward –all 
email blasts to the whole Cursillo community will go through Brendan Foley.  He will be sending our 
registration forms for CdC to everyone. 
 
National Encounter occurs July 18 in Scranton, PA.   Dick interested in carpooling.   Eight people are attending 
so far. 
 
New business:  We passed a motion to host the spring regional meeting of Spiritual Advisors and Lay Directors  
on April 24-26, 2020.  We will just be hosting. Limited duties on our part. 
 
We are looking at weekends for English men & women –Easter is April 12 we will check Dioknox for schedule 
conflicts and see when Fr. Alex Waraska is available………. 
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Continued 

 

We will be studying the Step by Step Program Dick set up a committee to study discuss and present to 
Secretariat at a future date. 
 
 
The Picnic is on Aug 3rd at Grace Point Camp & Retreat Center  $5.00 per person.  We will need to arrive early 
to set up.  There is a pool and a lifeguard. Usually well attended- we may pass out surveys.  Will put Map on 
website and Rooster Crows 
 
Discussed removal or at least cleaning of Carpet at Foothills camp center in the Chapel  to eliminate mold. 
 
Elections information for Secretariat positions going out to 4th day.  Held in November. 
 
 
 
Father Brando closed the meeting with prayer .  


